
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
March 4, 2011 
 
Mr. Robert Rose 
President 
Tampa Pipeline Corporation 
P.O. Box 35236 
Sarasota, FL 34242 

CPF 2-2008-6002 
 
Dear Mr. Rose: 

On April 26, 2010, pursuant to 49 U.S.C. §60118(b) and 49 CFR §190.213, the Associate 
Administrator for Pipeline Safety, Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
(PHMSA) issued a Final Order to Tampa Pipeline Corporation and its subsidiary Tampa Bay 
Pipeline Company (TPC).   

The Final Order found that TPC had committed violations of the federal pipeline safety 
regulations and included a Compliance Order (CO), which required TPC to take certain 
actions to protect the public and the environment.   

The PHMSA Southern Region has reviewed your letter of September 13, 2010, and your 
memorandum of October 21, 2010, in response to the CO.  This case is now closed. 

Please be advised that this letter refers only to CPF 2-2008-6002 and not to any other PHMSA 
pending cases.  Also be advised that nothing herein states or implies that the TPC pipeline 
system meets the requirements of the federal pipeline safety laws or regulations.  The pipeline 
system remains subject to inspection by PHMSA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wayne T. Lemoi 
Director, Office of Pipeline Safety 
PHMSA Southern Region 
 


